SCHOOL DINNER UPDATE

[bookmark: _GoBack]After meeting with a senior member of the Education Authority catering team last week regarding the number of complaints concerning school dinners, it has been agreed that there will be no wet foods e.g. gravy, beans etc. placed on your child’s plate unless they request them.  In order to meet Nutritional standards, set out by the EA a very tiny amount of vegetables will be placed on the side of the plate.  Although we would encourage all pupils to try vegetables they will never be forced to eat them.

Thank you for working with us to encourage your child to eat a well-balanced healthy meal.

